
2023 Ballot for Election to Nebraska Regional 

Interoperability Network (NRIN) Board of Directors 

 

Southeast Region 
(NRIN MEMBERS: CASS COUNTY, FILLMORE COUNTY, GAGE COUNTY, 

JEFFERSON COUNTY, LANCASTER COUNTY, NEMAHA COUNTY, OTOE 

COUNTY, SEWARD COUNTY, THAYER COUNTY, YORK COUNTY, CITY OF 

CRETE) 

 

Vote for one candidate: 
 

 

  ☐  Carla Zarybnicky 

 

______________________________  _____________________ 

Signature Board Chair or Executive  Date 

 

______________________________  _____________________ 

Print Name County or Municipality 

 
Only NRIN Member Public Agencies listed above may vote. Ballots must be received by June 

15, 2023 and may be emailed to:  

 

Mark DeKraai 

Chief Operating Officer 

Nebraska Regional Interoperability Network 

Phone: 402-560-7515 

Email: mdekraai2@unl.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mdekraai2@unl.edu


 

NRIN Board Nomination Form 
Contact Information  
 
NRIN County/Municipality Member or PET Region nominating: Crete Police Department  
Name, phone number and email of nominator: Gary Young, Jr. 402.826.4311 

gary.young@crete.ne.gov  
 
Signature of Chair:____________________________________________ Date: _____________________________  
 
Nominee Name: Carla Zarybnicky  
Nominee Address: 201 N. 5th St. Beatrice NE 68310  
Nominee Phone 402.223.4080  
Nominee Email: czarybnicky@beatrice.ne.gov  
 
Background in Public Safety/Communications/Local Government:  
Carla Zarybnicky has served as Director of the Southeast Communications Center for about 7 
years. I note that Southeast Communications is one of the only joint dispatch centers in 
southeast Nebraska serving Beatrice PD, Crete PD, Gage County SO, Richardson County SO 
and Wymore PD as well as Crete Fire, Beatrice Fire, and numerous other local fire 
departments. Before that time, she served in the capacity of telecommunicator for over 23 
years.  
 
Qualifications to be an NRIN Board Member:  
Carla has served on the NRIN Board since its inception. Her cumulative experience and 
knowledge are invaluable to the needs of citizens in southeast Nebraska. Her experience in 
working with and integrating multiple agencies within a single communications center 
demonstrates her ability to recognize interests of many organizations and bring those into focus, 
addressing needs for successful operation.  
 
Commitment and ability to actively participate in all Board meetings and activities:  
Carla has been an active participant in the NRIN Board since its inception. I expect nothing less 

from her in the future. She offers insight, experience and first-hand knowledge of deployment of 

NRIN, pitfalls to avoid and benefits to be exploited. 


